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During a meeting with the senior leadership of the sector in the province of Sancti Spiritus, she
said that the Ministry of Education has sought to ensure the quality of teaching and learning in
this coming school year.

She also said in this regard that they will use teachers in training and specialists in the
production and services to meet the shortfall of teachers and clarified that this alternative is
gradually reduced so that teachers who assume that role are graduates.

Ena Elsa Velasquez also used the meeting to review progress in ensuring the human, material
and financial resources for this 2015-2016 academic year.
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